
Scarlett  Johansson  and  Sean
Penn  Confirm  Relationship
with PDA

Looks like Scarlett
Johansson is back in the game after her divorce from Ryan
Reynolds this past December.  According to People, Johansson
and Sean Penn have been caught around town looking like a
couple.  The two were not only spotted holding hands Saturday
night, outside a White House Correspondents’ Dinner after-
party  in  Washington,  D.C.,  but  they  have  also  been  seen
together on a romantic getaway in Mexico.  Although Penn and
Johansson didn’t alert the media about their new romance, the
secret’s out!

What are creative ways to inform your friends about a new
relationship? Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes, at the start of a budding romance,  we don’t feel
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the need to call or text everyone in our contact list to let
them know about our newest fling.  Cupid has some other ideas
on how to break the news:

1. Facebook: Although, it can sometimes be a bad thing, social
media makes it easy to get news out there fast.  Upload a
picture of you and your new girl or guy, or tag them in a cute
post.  Your phone will be ringing in no time with tons of
questions.

2. Public appearance: Show up together somewhere you know all
of your friends will be.  If you really don’t want to leave
room for doubt in their minds, make sure you’re holding hands
when you get there.

3. Drop hints: When your discussing what you did last weekend
or what your plans are for the night, make sure you let
everyone know you want to find out what your special someone
is doing first.

How did you break the news about your new mate?  Comment
below.


